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This is my 1st year on MD19 Cabinet and I am looking forward serving on the 

Board. 

Things are slowly picking up now that some of the restriction are being lifted 

My thanks go to PZC Barry Shiles for his help with the distribution of the glasses  

Between us we have shipped out about 80 boxes of glasses and lens since July. 

There are another nine boxes ready to go that I have collected and waiting to be 

shipped out. 

On Wednesday I spoke to the New Westminster Lions about replacing a box  

that was missed placed by one of the Schools when they moved to a new 

location earlier this year  

North Surrey Lions are also looking at increasing their pick points and have been 

the most productive club in H-5. They were contacted by a local optician and 

asked to collect approximately 20,000 lens. 

Both of this clubs are in District 19H. 

 Would be grateful to know if the Canadian clubs in other Districts are increasing 

their numbers as well.  

With the Restrictions being lifted it is hoped, with clubs getting back to 

meetings, that collections will pick up in the near future. 

 

                  Respectfully Submitted  

 

                   Paul Hand  


